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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
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I AM DEFINITELY IN SUPPORT OF THIS PUBLIC HEARING. 
I think this should have been settled the first time around as it is a benefit to our entire
community.

Lynda Moller 
1455 GEORGE ST. -1803 
WHITE ROCK, BC
V4B0A9
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